
        

   Penygarn Community Primary School 
Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 

Torfaen NP4 8JR 
 

Telephone:  01495 742090  
e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 

 

 

28th January 2020 

        

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You are invited to attend our Stay and Play, on 

Tuesday 11th February 2020. The AM session will be 

at 10.45 am and PM at 2.30 pm.  Our theme will be 

Valentine Crafts.   

 

We will collect parents from the school office at the 

start of each Stay and Play. 

 

Stay and Plays are an opportunity for you to spend time with your child in a 

relaxed environment, speak with the staff, meet your child’s friends and 

classmates, and also to play and be creative! 

 

Yours sincerely 

         
 

R Jones/A Gibbs       L Jones 

Class Teachers       Acting Headteacher 
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